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The following serves as information that will hopefully of use to parents / carers of our young people here at 
Harris Academy: 

 
Appointment of House Captains 
The four Houses have been busy interviewing for their House Captain teams over the past two weeks 
with the calibre of interviews being exceptionally high.  I am pleased to confirm that the following young 
people have been appointed and will join our School Captains, Mayah and Alex, in the Senior Prefect 
Team: 

 
Birnam 
Peter Boyle 
Bailey Forbes 
Ellie Mather 
Sarah McIntosh 
Mark Morrison 
Beth Stevenson 
 

Cawdor 
Rebecca Leonard 
Natasha Keir 
Ayla Davidson 
Rachel Pollock 
Abbie Cocker  
Sophie Carroll 
 

Forres 
Emily Palmer 
Imran Madugu 
Beth Ward 
Frankie Smith 
Hannah Carr 
Aimee Reid 
 

Kinloch 
Amelia McKenna 
Eilidh Van Aalten 
Zeyneb Uzunova 
Grace Wilken 
Matthew Little 
Ismail Hussain  
 

    
Prizegiving Assemblies (Current S2 – S4 pupils) 
There are planned, small assemblies next week to celebrate with our young people who have received a 
prize or certificate for last session.  Young people who are receiving an award in the above year groups 
were issued with letters notifying them of their achievements over the past few days. 
 
The celebration assemblies take place at the following times: 
 

Cawdor House   Monday Period 7 
Birnam House  Tuesday Period 1 
Kinloch House  Tuesday Period 2 
Forres House  Tuesday Period 7 

 
Young people will be notified by their class teachers if they are to attend. 
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Lateral Flow Testing 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Test kits can be collected from the main school office.  Please ensure consent forms have been submitted 
to the school office in advance.  For more information, please click on the following link 
http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/aysmptomatic-testing-letter-s1-s6-version.pdf  
 
A copy of the consent form can be accessed below 
http://harrisacademy.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/consent-form-update.pdf  
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Barry Millar 
Head Teacher 
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